PRINCIPAL/ VICE PRINCIPAL MESSAGE

As the 2024-2025 school year comes to an end we would like to take this opportunity to
thank you for a wonderful school year. We look forward to seeing your children back at W.H.

Ballard next year.

A reminder that class placement information will be shared with families the week of August
25th via the Parent Portal. Our school offices will be closed as of June 30™ and will reopen
on August 25th. Visit ps.hwdsb.on.ca/public/ to access your Parent Portal.

Wishing you all a safe and restful summer break!

BEST WISHES

We would like to extend our heartfelt
gratitude to the following staff members
for their contributions at W.H. Ballard. We
wish them the very best as they transition
tfo new opportunities next year.

A. Maclachlan

E. Chow

S. Schelter

S. Mendez

R. Han

C. McFarlane

C. Pitre

M. Sawarski

J. Deoni

A. Toohey

A. Wright

F. Alfano

J. DeWildt

L Beardwood

HEARTFELT FAREWELLS

At this moment, we would also like to
extend our heartfelt congratulations to
Mrs. K. Aref and Ms. N. Psarakis on
their retirement. We eagerly anticipate
hearing about the amazing
experiences that await them in this
new chapter of their lives!

Their dedication and passion have
greatly enriched the W.H. Ballard
community, and their presence will be
dearly missed. As they close this
significant chapter, we hope they
embrace the joys of retirement with
the same enthusiasm and warmth they
brought to our school.
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